
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have 

any questions or concerns please contact our Grand Knight 
Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary Hal 

Huntington at 541-523-2114. 
  

The next Meeting will be March 15, 2018. 
 

Support our Pennies For  Heaven fund raiser to 
support our Seminarians at Mt. Angel.  We 

accept all change, bills and checks! 

Religious Education classes for K through grade 6 are 
on Wednesday afternoons from4:00PM to 5:00pm. 
The second-grade class will be receiving the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation on Wednesday February 

21st during regular class.  Classes for 7th through 12th are on 
Wednesday evening from 7:00PM to 8:00PM. 
 

 The Divine Mercy group is meeting every 
Wednesday in the rectory at 1:00PM.  All are welcome. 

 

The best Catholic content all in one place.  
FORMED.ORG.  Our parish subscribes to 
Formed which is an exciting online platform that has 
informative and inspiring teaching from renowned 

speakers Dr. Scott Hahn, Dr. Edward Sri and many more.  It is easy 
to get started:  1.  Go to formed.org, 2.  First time users, type in 
the parish access code 8AAWEG to create your account.  You then 
can create your own account by creating your user name and 
password.  If you have any questions please contact the parish 
office and we will be glad to walk you through it. 

Sundays 2—4.  Please bring a 
donation for the food bank. 

The Parish Office and food bank will be closed Monday, 

February 19th in honor of President’s Day.   

February Duties 

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6   

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 

“40 CANS FOR LENT” 
Knights of Columbus Food Drive 

Bring a can of food each day for 40 days to 

help fill our food bank during Lent.  Boxes 

will be at the back of the church or in the office.  

Questions call Greg Woydziak at 541-519-4520. 

Please join us for coffee and donuts this Sunday 
following Mass. 

Altar Society Meeting this Sunday following Mass. 

Breakfast served by the Altar Society Sunday, 
February 25th. 

I am very grateful to the young lady who caught me while 

falling down the last few steps in front of the Cathedral 

Wednesday morning.  Landing on that hard cement might 

have been tragic.  Thank you so much! 

Louise Palumbo 


